
Chairman Lipps and Rep Jennifer Gross, Chairman Lipps, Rep Gross, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member 

Russo, and Members of the House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide 

proponent testimony on House Bill 248.  

We want freedom of choice when it comes to our health. We don't want discrimination based on 

vaccine passport mandates.  

My name is Veronica Petta and I am a private patient advocate. I support House Bill 248 is because I 

want to make health decisions with my doctor. This is also very important to my patients, who have 

health issues and have autoimmune concerns.  

Thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of House Bill 248. 

Sincerely, 

Veronica Petta 

Private Patient Advocate 


